
 

 

Greater Manchester Joint Health Scrutiny Committee 

Date:  18 January 2023 

Subject: Integrated Care Board – Quality and Performance Update Report  

  Dated 21 December 2022 

Report of: Steve Dixon, Chief Delivery Officer, NHS Greater Manchester 

  Integrated Care 

 

 

Purpose of Report: 

At the last meeting on 9 November 2022, in response to Members questions around 

performance measures, the Chair of the Integrated Care Board suggested that it would be 

beneficial for Members to see the Integrated Care Board reports that focussed on quality 

and performance. 

The attached report was considered by the Board on 21 December 2022 and covers 

reporting against all constitutional standards and system oversight framework indicators, 

the material risks/issues raised by localities, system boards, the Joint Planning and 

Delivery Committee, and the Quality and Performance Committee. 

 

Recommendation: 

Members are asked to receive the report for information and highlight any areas for 

consideration at future meetings. 

 

Contact Officers: 

Steve Dixon, Chief Delivery Officer, NHS Greater Manchester Integrated Care 

steve.dixon1@nhs.net 
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